
 
 
 

Procurement Department 

 

Invitation For Bids 
#2009-909-62-5069 

 
The ​SAN ANTONIO HOUSING AUTHORITY​ and its Affiliates request bids for: 
Rehabilitation of Fire Damaged Unit 919 Chihuahua at the Alazan Apache Apartments. Bids will 
be received until 2:00 p.m. (CST) on, November 18, 2020 and publicly opened at that time at the 
offices of the SAHA Procurement Department, 818 S. Flores, San Antonio, Texas 78204. A Site 
Visit will be held on November 4, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. until 4:30 p.m. (CST) at the Alazan Apache 
Apartments, located at 919 Chihuahua, San Antonio, TX 78207. 
 
This is a Section 3 covered contract. As a result, contractors will be required to provide 
economic, educational and/or training opportunities to very low and low income individuals. 
 
Specifications package is available online at  
 
https://ha.internationaleprocurement.com/requests.html?company_id=2120 
 
SAHA will utilize the online bidding services of International eProcurnment LLC for this 
solicitation. Please follow the online submittal instructions on International eProcurement 
LLC. 
 
Prospective bidders, unless already registered, must register with International eProcurement 
LLC; however there is no charge to register to obtain SAHA solicitations.   
 
 
San Antonio Housing Authority 
By: David Nisivoccia 
President and CEO 
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